
 

  
  

 
 

The Stakeholders’ Blueprint for Long-Term Care Redesign in WI 

Friday, March 11, 2016 

IndependenceFirst, 540 S 1st St., Milwaukee, WI 

3:00pm Presentation by Lynn Breedlove 

 

Are you concerned about the upcoming changes to 
Wisconsin’s Long-Term Care System? 

 Join us for information regarding upcoming changes to Long Term Care (Family Care and IRIS) as 
Wisconsin plans for a new Long-Term Care system.  This will affect the lives of people with disabilities, 
older adults, their families, care providers and provider agencies.   

Presenter: Lynn Breedlove is one of the Co-Chairs of the Wisconsin Long-Term Care Coalition. He was 
previously the Executive Director of Disability Rights Wisconsin and a Co-Chair of the Wisconsin Survival 
Coalition of Wisconsin Disability Organizations. 

 

*Presentation will be from 3:00pm to 3:55pm followed by audience questions and discussion until 
4:30 pm. The first 30 attendees will receive a free copy of the (36 page) blueprint. 
 

 

Reasonable Accommodations  
IndependenceFirst is committed to providing the highest 
degree of accessibility when offering agency-sponsored 
events. Please notify Brian Peters at 
bpeters@independencefirst.org or 414-937-5912 with 
your disability-related accommodation requests by 
March 4. We will do our best to honor accommodation 

requests made after this date.  Interpreters will be 
present. 

 
Environmental Chemical Sensitivities  
For the safety and comfort of those with chemical and 
environmental sensitivities, IndependenceFirst requests 
that when attending agency-sponsored events, please 
refrain from using any perfumed products such as 
scented soaps, deodorants, perfumes, colognes and 
heavily scented fabric softeners. To maintain a smoke-
free environment, please also refrain from smoking in 
paths of travel and doorways.

 

 Learn about the Stakeholders’ Blueprint for Long-Term Care Redesign developed by the WI Long-
Term Care Coalition. The Blueprint pulls together the best ideas from advocates/stakeholders and 
was recently given to the WI Department of Health Services, the WI Legislature and the public.  Read it 
online at http://www.wilongtermcarecoalition.org 

 

This briefing will follow the 1 PM Milwaukee County Executive Forum  –  
Come to the forum and stay for the briefing! 
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